

QASPA needs your help!

If you would like to help photograph school/parish events please fill out this form and return to QAS on Organization Day. Photos will be used in the school newsletter, parish bulletin, *The Sounds*, and in marketing materials.

Name:	
Phone:	E-mail:
I would be interested in photog	graphing the following events:
Father/Daughter Event	Mother/Daughter Event
Father/Son Event	Mother/Son Event
Parent Welcome	School Play
Advent Wreath	Gingerbread House
Catholic Schools Week	Teacher Appreciation Lunches
First Communion	
Flag Football	Ribbon Ceremony
Floor Hockey	Field Day
Pep Rally's	
Grade	Level Mass for grades:
thSporting Events (i.e. 4 g	rade boys basketball)
Field Trips and classroon	n parties/events

By volunteering, you'll be added to the QASPA Newsletter Shutterfly Share Site where you will upload any photos you take throughout the year. If you have questions, please contact QASPA at QASPA@googlegroups.com